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THE EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER PROGRAMS 
 

Consent I 
 
In enrolling my child ___________________________ in the Early Childhood Center, I do so 
with the full knowledge and understanding that the Programs provide educational and 
professional development opportunities for students at Brooklyn College and other CUNY 
campuses, and from private universities, as well. Educational and professional 
development activities include both site-based fieldwork experiences, as well as 
videoconferencing and distance learning opportunities.  
 
The Early Childhood Center is an active participant in faculty research and development 
efforts, and provides a leadership role in identifying areas of inquiry. Research at the 
Center is closely linked to classroom practice and to our mission of teacher preparation 
and the education of other professionals who work with children. The Early Childhood 
Center initiate and participate in a range of research and development activities designed 
to further professional advances in the field of education, developmental psychology, and 
other allied academic fields. Results of all studies involving the Early Childhood Center 
Programs are made available to all parents/legal guardians.  
 
In enrolling my child in the Early Childhood Center I agree to the use of all studies, 
photographs, films and videotapes made at the Center for professional development, 
distance learning, videoconferencing, research and other educational and scholarly 
purposes.  I further agree to the publication of my child’s artwork, writing, photographs, 
or other productions, and of any research studies deemed appropriate by the Early 
Childhood Center, Brooklyn College faculty and/or administration in print or on the web. 
Personal identifying data will not be revealed.  
 
We encourage families to engage in conversation with us about projects at the Early 
Childhood Center, and welcome family participation in all Center activities.  
 
 
__________     _____________________________ _________________________________ 
Date   Signature-Parent/Legal Guardian Print Name-Parent/Legal Guardian 
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